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I would like to thank all students, staff, parents and carers for 

their extraordinary work in this online learning period.  It can be 

a trying and exhausting time.  However, together through our 

learning opportunities, we will come through this challenging 

period with an insight and wisdom that will live with us for rest of 

our lives.  

It has been wonderful to see the fantastic work that our 

students are undertaking this term, both at home and for those 

students who are learning onsite.  

We must stay strong and resolute in overcoming the COVID -19 

pandemic.  The two most important measures are physical 

distance between each other and thoroughly washing your 

hand s with soap and w arm water or hand sanitiser.   

I encourage everybody to be happy, determined and positive. 

Be kind to yourself. Give yourself a routine everyday where you 

look after yourself with periods of calm and exercise.  

I am very proud to be part of our wonderful school community 

that is helping each other every minute of the day.  

With my best wishes,  Robert  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Warrnambool Bus Lines  

55621866  

Christians Bus Company 

55629432.  
 

If anyone needs any 

extra educational 

supplies, please contact 

the school.  

Happy Birthday to 

ev eryone that 

celebrated their 

special day over the 

past week .  
 

NEW BIKE SHED 

The new bike shed is 

nearing  completion!!!.  

Many thanks to David, 

Craig and Simon for digging 

(with bobcat) the area for 

the bike shed.  Thanks also 

to David, Simon, Mat t M, 

Alex S and Alix L for their 

help in concreting.  
 

http://www.wboolsds.vic.edu.au/
mailto:warrnambool.sds@edumail.vic.gov.au
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Students in Junior 

Primary have been 

very busy learning 

from home. We are 

very proud of how 

resilient all of the 

students have been 

and we thank the 

parents/carers for 

their support! We 

have also had some 

students remote 

learning from school. 

We thank thos e 

parents/carers who 

are essential workers 

for everything that 

they do.   

 



   

Warrnambool Special Developmental School   Page 3 of 9 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

Warrnambool Special Developmental School   Page 4 of 9 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

Warrnambool Special Developmental School   Page 5 of 9 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P8 students have been hard at work again this week completing a variety  of activities.  Itõs 

so good to see so many happy faces.  A big thank you to all the parents of P8 students 

who are doing an exceptional job.  Well done!  
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P9 students have 

been working very 

hard with onl ine 

learning in the past 

week . 


